
 

 
 

 

Date: 06 February 2018 

To: COMO Smith, DCOS Kirkwood, D11NR Board and Staff Members 

From: Robert Vanderhyde, DSO-CM 

Subj: Staff Report - February 2018 

 

Highlights 
 CM workgroup at PCA was fruitful 

 Radio equipment for ACV received 

 
 

Details 
 The communications workgroup at last month’s PCA Fair was well-attended and 

many ideas were exchanged. We are looking forward to moving forward and 
more of these sessions, at least annually. 

 About half of the requested radio equipment for the [Freightliner] ACV was 
received so we can start the installation process. Thanks to OTO Leavell and YN2 

Gaudin for getting us that much. We’ll keep working to get the rest of it. 
 

 

Future Events 
 Dtrain next month in Reno, NV 

 Putting the ACV and Comms trailer in service 
 

END OF REPORT 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 

Robert Vanderhyde 
DSO-CM, District 11NR 
Cell: (530) 941-4567 
r21vande@charter.net 
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